Addendum #2

DUNCAN

To: Prospective Bidders File No: RFP 2023-04 Addendum 2
Date: July 31, 2023

From: Public Works Department

Re: Addendum #2 RFP 2023-04 Centennial Park Playground

Please review the following addendum in regards to City of Duncan RFP 2023-04
Replacement Playground Equipment Supply and Install — Centennial Park.

Question: Would the City allow for the movement of any of the currently installed equipment to
better utilize the available space?

Response: Yes, the currently installed equipment (ie. the stand-alone existing play elements) can
be re-arranged or shifted to accommodate new proposed play elements. Subject to overall cost

and budget availability.

Proposed new play elements should be consistent with the theme of the proposed replacement
play structure and the other remaining play elements in the playground.
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